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Request: 
 

I am writing to make an open government request for all the information to which I am entitled 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  

Please could you provide me with; 

1.       The percentage of cash-accepting car park ticket machines, which you are responsible for, 
that currently accept the new £1 coin 

100% of the pay and display machines are able to accept the new £1 coins. 

2.       If you do not currently have 100% compatibility, when do you estimate all cash-accepting 
car park ticket machines will be able to accept the new £1 coin 

Not applicable 


